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The President of the Cameroon Bar Association hereby informs
Advocates of the Cameroon Bar Association that the Nigerian Bar
Association will hold its 63rd Annual General Conference from August
25 to September 1, 2023, in Abuja (Nigeria).

The theme of the said Conference, that is expected to attract about

1,800 participants, is: "GETTING IT RIGHT: Charting the Course for
Nigeria's Nation Building".

To this end, the Bar President has received an official
correspondence from his Nigerian counterpart inviting Advocates
from the Cameroon Bar Association who would like to attend to

contact the person in charge of organization, Mrs. Laura Alakija,
using the following e-mail address :

laura.alakija@nigerianbar.org.ng

The Cameroon Bar Association shall equally set up a WhatsApp
group to facilitate communication for all those interested.

Done at Yaounde, August 8, 2023.

The Bar Secrefary



